Associates of Vietnam Veterans of America
National Election Committee Report

.Submitted by Nancy Montgomery, Election Committee Chair

October 3, 2024

The committee recommends that all review the Data Base to make sure your
respective chapter and state election results are posted as received. Due to
computer problems and storms Suzie Meeks and myself continue to work on any
updates and corrections. These elected officers and representatives will be your
leaders for the next two years and your delegates at the next convention in 2025.

Reminder to those who wish to seek a national position at the 2025 Convention in
New Orleans, please review the Policies and Procedures for these positions and
submit your National Candidate Registration between January 1 and April 1, 2025
as directed Thank you

Committee members: Joanne Blum, Linda Haberkorn, Tony Gigli and Ann Rice,
and Suzie Meeks, Special Advisor



